More employees receive 10-year awards during April



Joe Gorman



Tony Giesbers



Ed McDonnell



Betty Brown



Catherine Anderson



Clyde Adams



Edith Waterman



Grace Phares



George Rayner



Melva Cline



Louese Jones



Viola Goodman

April 16 was an important date for several Tek employees. On that date in 1956, nine persons were among those joining the company for the first time.

Earlier last month, these nine employees commemorated 10 years at Tektronix by receiving service awards from their supervisors. The nine are:

Clyde Adams (CRT), Catherine Anderson (Plant 2 QC), Betty Brown (Production Tooling), Tony Giesbers (Material Control), Joe Gorman (Baltimore Field Office), Ed McDonnell (Metal Fabrication), Grace Phares (Plant 1 Assembly), George Rayner (Plastics) and Edith Waterman (Plant 1 Assembly).

Three other employees received their 10-year pins two days later on April 18. They are Melva Cline (Plant 2 Assembly), Viola Goodman (Plant 3 Assembly) and Louese Jones (Plant 4 Accessories).

Twenty-eight persons were eligible to receive 10-year service awards during April. Those receiving them from April 19 to 30 will be featured in next Friday's Tekweek.